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The London Borough of Lambeth 

An exciting business opportunity 
 

 

Expression of Interest to Tender for 
Cost Consultancy Services 

 

 

Lambeth Council is proud to offer a real opportunity for an experienced and suitably qualified supplier to 

provide Cost consultancy services for the Lambeth Capital Projects Team 

 

The contract to be awarded involves cost consultancy and quantity surveying services for a new day centre 

for Adults with Learning Disabilities. The start and end dates of this requirement are 1
st
 October 2015 to 31

st
 

October 2017 and it will be reviewed on an annual basis.  The estimated aggregated value of this contract is 

up to £100,000.  The contract will be let for a period of 2 years.    

 

The successful supplier must be able to comply with conditions set out within the tender documents 

If your firm is able to deliver the quality Cost consultancy Services that Lambeth is seeking, please contact:  

 

Clive Wilson 

Project Manager 

Capital Projects (Education) 

 

London Borough of Lambeth 

7
th

 Floor International House 

6 Canterbury Crescent, Brixton 

London SW9 

 

cwilson@lambeth.gov.uk 

 

All interested suppliers must successfully complete the Lambeth Business Questionnaire online.  Register for 

free on Lambeth's e procurement portal here: https://lblambeth.eu-supply.com/login.asp?B=LBLAMBETH.  

The procurement officer in charge of the tendering exercise (as above) will inform all suppliers of the BQ 

details and the shortlisting process; be sure to read the prequalification guidance before starting the BQ: 

http://www.lambeth.gov.uk/business-services-rates-and-licensing/selling-services/sell-goods-and-services-to-

the-council-guide#our-pre-qualification-process.  If you have questions, ask the procurement officer in charge 

of the tendering exercise. 

 

This will be a two stage tender process with the Business Questionnaire and Invitation to Tender responses 

evaluated at the same time to produce a shortlist. Shortlisted candidates will then be invited to interview. We 

plan to send out invitations to interview shortlisted suppliers on or after 28
th
 August with the intention to 

commence the contract on 1
st
 October.  Tender selection will be based upon a price plus quality evaluation 

methodology as set out in the ITT.  
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